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  Flying Without a Net Thomas DeLong,2011
Confronted by omnipresent threats of job loss and
change, even the brightest among us are anxious.
Packed with practical advice and inspiring
stories, Flying Without a Net explains how to draw
strength from vulnerability.
  Reinforcement Learning, second edition Richard
S. Sutton,Andrew G. Barto,2018-11-13 The
significantly expanded and updated new edition of
a widely used text on reinforcement learning, one
of the most active research areas in artificial
intelligence. Reinforcement learning, one of the
most active research areas in artificial
intelligence, is a computational approach to
learning whereby an agent tries to maximize the
total amount of reward it receives while
interacting with a complex, uncertain environment.
In Reinforcement Learning, Richard Sutton and
Andrew Barto provide a clear and simple account of
the field's key ideas and algorithms. This second
edition has been significantly expanded and
updated, presenting new topics and updating
coverage of other topics. Like the first edition,
this second edition focuses on core online
learning algorithms, with the more mathematical
material set off in shaded boxes. Part I covers as
much of reinforcement learning as possible without
going beyond the tabular case for which exact
solutions can be found. Many algorithms presented
in this part are new to the second edition,
including UCB, Expected Sarsa, and Double
Learning. Part II extends these ideas to function
approximation, with new sections on such topics as
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artificial neural networks and the Fourier basis,
and offers expanded treatment of off-policy
learning and policy-gradient methods. Part III has
new chapters on reinforcement learning's
relationships to psychology and neuroscience, as
well as an updated case-studies chapter including
AlphaGo and AlphaGo Zero, Atari game playing, and
IBM Watson's wagering strategy. The final chapter
discusses the future societal impacts of
reinforcement learning.
  PSI/Net Billy Dee Williams,Rob
MacGregor,1999-07-02 Trent Calloway, a former Air
Force Major, tries to escape his shattered past as
a governmental psychic spy, but he soon discovers
that he and other psychics have been drugged and
unwillingly made part of a dangerous psychic
nexus, a PSI net. 50,000 first printing.
  Visual Studio .NET Julian Templeman,David
Vitter,2002-01 The Visual Studio .NET Black Book
covers the .NET architecture, libraries, and
services, and how to use them from the programming
languages supported by VS.NET. This unique book
explores the .NET architecture in a non-language
specific way. It covers the new Web and database
access technologies in WebForms, WinForms,
ADO.NET, and ASP.NET. It also includes an emphasis
on XML, including the SOAP protocol, as it will be
used extensively for passing data around
components within distributed applications.
  ADO.NET in a Nutshell Bill Hamilton,Matthew
MacDonald,2003-04-25 Written by experts on the
Microsoft® .NET programming platform, ADO.NET in a
Nutshell delivers everything .NET programmers will
need to get a jump-start on ADO.NET technology or
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to sharpen their skills even further. In the
tradition of O'Reilly's In a Nutshell Series,
ADO.NET in a Nutshell is the most complete and
concise source of ADO.NET information
available.ADO.NET is the suite of data access
technologies in the .NET Framework that developers
use to build applications services accessing
relational data and XML. Connecting to databases
is a fundamental part of most applications,
whether they are web, Windows®, distributed,
client/server, XML Web Services, or something
entirely different. But ADO.NET is substantially
different from Microsoft's previous data access
technologies--including the previous version of
ADO--so even experienced developers need to
understand the basics of the new disconnected
model before they start programming with
it.Current with the .NET Framework 1.1, ADO.NET in
a Nutshell offers one place to look when you need
help with anything related to this essential
technology, including a reference to the ADO.NET
namespaces and object model. In addition to being
a valuable reference, this book provides a concise
foundation for programming with ADO.NET and covers
a variety of issues that programmers face when
developing web applications or Web Services that
rely on database access. Using C#, this book
presents real world, practical examples that will
help you put ADO.NET to work immediately.Topics
covered in the book include: An Introduction to
ADO.NET Connections, Commands and DataReaders
Disconnected Data Advanced DataSets Transactions
DataViews and Data Binding XML and the DataSet
Included with the book is a Visual Studio .NET
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add-in that integrates the entire reference
directly into your help files. When combining
ADO.NET in a Nutshell with other books from
O'Reilly's .NET In a Nutshell series, you'll have
a comprehensive, detailed and independent
reference collection that will help you become
more productive.
  The Best American Science and Nature Writing
2021 Ed Yong,Jaime Green,2021-10-12 New York Times
best-selling author and renowned science
journalist Ed Yong compiles the best science and
nature writing published in 2020. The stories I
have chosen reflect where I feel the field of
science and nature writing has landed, and where
it could go, Ed Yong writes in his introduction.
They are often full of tragedy, sometimes laced
with wonder, but always deeply aware that science
does not exist in a social vacuum. They are
beautiful, whether in their clarity of ideas, the
elegance of their prose, or often both. The essays
in this year's Best American Science and Nature
Writing brought clarity to the complexity and
bewilderment of 2020 and delivered us necessary
information during a global pandemic. From an in-
depth look at the moment of the virus's outbreak,
to a harrowing personal account of lingering Covid
symptoms, to a thoughtful analysis on how the
pandemic will impact the environment, these
essays, as Yong says, synthesize, evaluate, dig,
unveil, and challenge, imbuing a pivotal moment in
history with lucidity and elegance. THE BEST
AMERICAN SCIENCE AND NATURE WRITING 2021 INCLUDES
- SUSAN ORLEAN - EMILY RABOTEAU - ZEYNEP TUFEKCI -
HELEN OUYANG - HEATHER HOGAN BROOKE JARVIS - SARAH
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ZHANG and others
  The Net and the Butterfly Olivia Fox
Cabane,Judah Pollack,2017-02-07 In The Charisma
Myth, Olivia Fox Cabane offered a groundbreaking
approach to becoming more charismatic. Now she
teams up with Judah Pollack to reveal how anyone
can train their brain to have more eureka
insights. The creative mode in your brain is like
a butterfly. It's beautiful and erratic, hard to
catch and highly valued as a result. If you want
to capture it, you need a net. Enter the executive
mode, the task-oriented network in your brain that
help you tie your shoes, run a meeting, or pitch a
client. To succeed, you need both modes to work
together--your inner butterfly to be active and
free, but your inner net to be ready to spring at
the right time and create that aha! moment. But is
there any way to trigger these insights, beyond
dumb luck? Thanks to recent neuroscience
discoveries, we can now explain these breakthrough
moments--and also induce them through a series of
specific practices. It turns out there's a hidden
pattern to all these seemingly random breakthrough
ideas. From Achimedes' iconic moment in the
bathtub to designer Adam Cheyer's idea for Siri,
accidental breakthroughs throughout history share
a common origin story. In this book, you will
learn to master the skills that will transform
your brain into a consistent generator of
insights. Drawing on their extensive coaching and
training practice with top Silicon Valley firms,
Cabane and Pollack provide a step-by-step process
for accessing the part of the brain that produces
breakthroughs and systematically removing internal
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blocks. Their tactics range from simple to zany,
such as: · Imagine an alternate universe where
gravity doesn’t exist, and the social and legal
rules that govern it. · Map Disney’s Pocahontas
story onto James Cameron’s Avatar. · Rid yourself
of imposter syndrome through mental exercises. ·
Literally change your perspective by climbing a
tree. · Stimulate your butterfly mode by watching
a foreign film without subtitles. By trying the
exercises in this book, readers will emerge with a
powerful new capacity for breakthrough thinking.
  Net Trek Kelly Maloni,1995 Packed with concise
high-interest descriptions, handy side-bars and
eyecatching graphics, this is the first
comprehensive listing of online Trekker interest
groups, conferences, forums, games and trivia. It
covers the Internet, the major commercial
services, including CompuServe, America Online and
Prodigy, and hundreds of bulletin boards.
  Mastering Visual Basic .NET Evangelos
Petroutsos,2006-02-20 VB Programmers: Get in Step
with .NET With the introduction of Visual Basic
.NET, VB transcends its traditional second-class
status to become a full-fledged citizen of the
object-oriented programming, letting you access
the full power of the Windows platform for the
first time. Written bythe author of the best-
selling Mastering Visual Basic 6 this all-new
edition is the resource you need to make a
successful transition to .NET. Comprising in-depth
explanations, practical examples, and handy
reference information, its coverage includes:
Mastering the new Windows Forms Designer and
controls Building dynamic forms Using powerful
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Framework classes such as ArrayLists and
HashTables Persisting objects to disk files
Handling graphics and printing Achieving
robustness via structured exception handling and
debugging Developing your own classes and
extending existing ones via inheritance Building
custom Windows controls Building menus and list
controls with custom-drawn items Using ADO.NET to
build disconnected, distributed applications Using
SQL queries and stored procedures with ADO.NET
Facilitating database programming with the visual
database tools Building web applications with
ASP.NET and the rich web controls Designing web
applications to access databases Using the
DataGrid and DataList web controls Building XML
web services to use with Windows and web
applications Special topics like the Multiple
Document Interface and powerful recursive
programming techniques Note: CD-ROM/DVD and other
supplementary materials are not included as part
of eBook file.
  Empty Net Avon Gale,2016-09-02 Spartanburg
Spitfires' goalie and captain, Isaac Drake, wants
nothing to do with Laurent St. Savoy after his
despicable behavior at last year's playoffs--until
he learns the reason for Laurent's anger.
  Programming .NET Components Juval Löwy,2003 The
introduction of the Microsoft® .NET framework not
only brings developers a powerful, cohesive
toolset for the development of new Windows and Web
applications -- it also replaces COM as the
technology of choice for building components on
Windows platforms. Components are the fundamental
building blocks of .NET applications; they can
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both simplify and add flexibility to complex
applications. Applied properly, component-oriented
programming enable reuse, allow for long-term
maintenance, application extensibility and
scalability. Component technology is nothing new,
but the .NET Framework offers developers a new way
to develop binary components rapidly, without the
hurdles that many COM developers have had to deal
with prior to .NET. While retaining all of the
core concepts that define component-oriented
development--language independence, separation of
interface from implementation, binary
compatibility, versioning, concurrency management,
location transparency, security, deployment--.NET
is built upon a fresh component-oriented runtime
that has an easier time providing these core
concepts. Programming .NET Components offers a
complete introduction to the new Microsoft .NET
component model, focusing on the aspects of .NET
that make it ideal for building reusable,
maintainable, and robust components. Author Juval
LÃ¶wy, a noted authority on component-oriented
programming, teaches the intricacies of .NET
component programming and the related system
issues to application developers, along with
relevant design guidelines, tips, best practices,
and known pitfalls. The book is packed with
helpful original utilities aimed at simplifying
the programming model and increasing the developer
productivity. The book begins with an appreciation
for the why and fundamentals of component-oriented
programming, and then continues with an
introduction to .NET essentials. Following
practical, expert advice on effective .NET
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development techniques, the book then devotes a
chapter to each of the following features critical
to component development: Resource management
Versioning Events Asynchronous calls
Multithreading Serialization Remoting Component
services Security. Programming .NET Components
offers everything you'll need to know to program
components for real-life .NET applications, using
Windows Forms, ASP.NET, ADO.NET, or web services.
Anyone interested in developing .NET applications,
especially enterprise level, will find this book
an invaluable resource.
  Beginning ASP.NET 4 Imar Spaanjaars,2010-07-23
The definitive programming guide to ASP.NET, by
popular author and Microsoft MVP Imar Spaanjaars
Updated for ASP.NET 4, this introductory book
retains its helpful examples and step-by-step
format from the previous version and keeps the
style of offering code examples written in both C#
and Visual Basic. Beloved author and Microsoft
ASP.NET MVP walks you through ASP.NET, Microsoft's
technology for building dynamically generated Web
pages from database content. You'll discover many
improvements that ASP.NET 4 offers over the
previous version, such as the ASP.NET MVC
framework, Ajax improvements, jQuery support, and
more. You'll gradually build a Web site example
that takes you through the processes of building
basic ASP.NET Web pages, adding features with pre-
built server controls, designing consistent pages,
displaying data, and more. Popular author and
Microsoft ASP.NET MVP Imar Spaanjaars updates you
on the latest updates to ASP.NET 4, Microsoft's
technology for building dynamic Web pages from
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database content Shows you how the 4 version
differs from ASP.NET 3.5 and reviews its new
features, including the ASP.NET MVC framework,
various Ajax improvements, jQuery support, and
more Spaanjaars's distinct writing style puts you
at ease with learning ASP.NET 4.
  Deep Learning with C#, .Net and Kelp.Net Matt R.
Cole,2019-05-14 Get hands on with Kelp.Net ,
Microsoft’s latest Deep Learning framework Key
Features Deep Learning Basics The ultimate
Kelp.Net reference guide Develop state of the art
deep learning applications C# Deep Learning code
Develop advanced deep learning models with minimal
code Develop your own advanced Deep Learning
models Loading and Saving Deep Learning Models
Comprehensive Kelp.Net reference Sample Deep
Learning Models and Tests OpenCL Reference Easily
add deep learning to your applications Many sample
models and tests Intuitive and user friendly
Description Deep Learning with Kelp.Net is the
ultimate reference for C# .Net developers who are
passionate about deep learning. Readers will learn
all the skills necessary to develop powerful,
scalable and flexible deep learning models from a
fluid and easy to use API. Upon completing the
book the reader will have all the tools necessary
to add powerful deep learning capabilities to
their new or existing applications. What you will
learn In-depth knowledge of Kelp.Net How to
develop Deep Learning models C# Deep Learning
programming Open-Computing Language (OpenCL)
Loading and saving Deep Learning models How to
develop and use activation functions How to test
Deep Learning models Who This Book is For This
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book targets C# .Net developers who are passionate
about deep learning yet want to do so from an easy
and intuitive API. Table of Contents Introduction
ML/DL Terms and Concepts Deep Instrumentation
Kelp.Net Reference Loading and Saving Models Model
Testing and Training Sample Deep Learning Tests
Creating Your Own Deep Learning Tests Appendix A:
Evaluation Metrics Appendix B: OpenCL About the
Author Matt R. Cole is a seasoned developer and
published author with over 30 years’ experience in
Microsoft Windows, C, C++, C# and .Net. He is the
owner of Evolved AI Solutions, a premier provider
of advanced Machine Learning/Bio-AI technologies.
He developed the first enterprise grade
MicroService framework written completely in C#
and .Net, which is used in production by a major
hedge fund in NYC. He also developed the first Bio
Artificial Intelligence framework which completely
integrates mirror and canonical neurons. He
continues to push the limits of Machine Learning,
Biological Artificial Intelligence, Deep Learning
and MicroServices. In his spare time Matt loves to
continue his education and contribute to open
source efforts such as Kelp.Net. His Website:
www.evolvedaisolutions.com His LinkedIn Profile:
www.linkedin.com/in/evolvedai/ His Blog:
www.evolvedaisolutions.com/blog.html
  Library Lion Michelle Knudsen,2024-03-05 A
reminder that sometimes, there is a good reason to
break the rules. . . .This winsome pairing of text
and illustration is a natural for storytime. --
SCHOOL LIBRARY JOURNAL (starred review) (Ages 4-7)
Miss Merriweather, the head librarian, is very
particular about rules in the library. No running
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allowed. And you must be quiet. But when a lion
comes to the library one day, no one is sure what
to do. There aren't any rules about lions in the
library. And, as it turns out, this lion seems
very well suited to library visiting. His big feet
are quiet on the library floor. He makes a comfy
backrest for the children at story hour. And he
never roars in the library, at least not anymore.
But when something terrible happens, the lion
quickly comes to the rescue in the only way he
knows how. Michelle Knudsen's disarming story,
illustrated by the matchless Kevin Hawkes in an
expressive timeless style, will win over even the
most ardent of rule keepers.
  ADO.NET Cookbook Bill Hamilton,2003 Designed in
the highly regarded O'Reilly Cookbook format,
ADO.NET Cookbook is strikingly different from
other books on the subject. It isn't bogged down
with pages of didactic theory. The ADO.NET
Cookbook focuses exclusively on providing
developers with easy-to-find coding solutions to
real problems.ADO.NET Cookbook is a comprehensive
collection of over 150 solutions and best
practices for everyday dilemmas. For each problem
addressed in the book, there's a solution--a
short, focused piece of code that programmers can
insert directly into their applications.And
ADO.NET Cookbook is more than just a handy
compilation of cut-and-paste C# and VB.NET code.
ADO.NET Cookbook offers clear explanations of how
and why the code works, warns of potential
pitfalls, and directs you to sources of additional
information, so you can learn to adapt the
problem-solving techniques to different
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situations. This is a painless way for developers
who prefer to learn by doing to expand their
skills and productivity, while solving the
pressing problems they face every day.These time-
saving recipes include vital topics like
connecting to data, retrieving and managing data,
transforming and analyzing data, modifying data,
binding data to .NET user interfaces, optimizing
.NET data access, enumerating and maintaining
database objects, and maintaining database
integrity.The diverse solutions presented here
will prove invaluable over and over again, for
ADO.NET programmers at all levels, from the
relatively inexperienced to the most
sophisticated.
  Application and Theory of Petri Nets and
Concurrency Ryszard Janicki,Natalia
Sidorova,Thomas Chatain,2020-06-30 This book
constitutes the proceedings of the 41st
International Conference on Application and Theory
of Petri Nets and Concurrency, PETRI NETS 2020,
which was supposed to be held in Paris, France, in
June 2020. The conference was held virtually due
to the COVID-19 pandemic. The 17 regular and 6
tool papers presented together in this volume were
carefully reviewed and selected from 56
submissions. The focus of the conference is on
following topics: application of concurrency to
system design; languages and synthesis; semantics;
process mining and applications; extensions and
model checking; tools.
  Application and Theory of Petri Nets 2000 Mogens
Nielsen,Dan Simpson,2000-06-14 This book
constitutes the thoroughly refereed post-
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conference proceedings of the 6th Congress of the
Italian Association for Artificial Intelligence,
AI*IA 99, held in Bologna, Italy, in September
1999. The 33 revised full papers presented were
carefully reviewed and selected for inclusion in
the book from a total of 64 congress submissions.
The papers are organized in topical sections on
knowledge representation; automated reasoning;
temporal and qualitative reasoning; machine
learning, data mining, and theory revision;
natural language processing and web interfaces;
multi-agent systems; perception and robotics; and
planning and scheduling.
  Beginning ASP.NET 4.5: in C# and VB Imar
Spaanjaars,2012-11-06 The ultimate programming
guide to ASP.NET 4.5, by popular author and
Microsoft MVP Imar Spaanjaars Updated for ASP.NET
4.5, this introductory book is filled with helpful
examples and contains a user-friendly, step-by-
step format. Written by popular author and
Microsoft ASP.NET MVP Imar Spaanjaars, this book
walks you through ASP.NET, Microsoft's technology
for building dynamically generated web pages. This
edition retains the highly accessible approach to
building the Planet Wrox website example, an
online community site featuring product reviews,
picture sharing, bonus content for registered
users, and more. Contains the comprehensive guide
to the latest technology additions to ASP.NET 4.5
Shows how to build basic ASP.NET web pages and
configure their server Includes information on how
to add features with pre-built server controls
Reveals how to design pages and make them
consistent Contains the information needed for
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getting user input and displaying data Beginning
ASP.NET 4.5 in C# and VB uses Spaanjaars's
distinct writing style to put you at ease with
learning ASP.NET 4.5.
  Distributed .NET Programming in C# Tom
Barnaby,2002-05-29 Barnaby describes how to use
the new .NET technologies to build fast, scalable,
and robust distributed applications.
  The NET-Heart Book Clara Saldarriaga,Adrian
Baranchuk,2021-10-12 Neglected Tropical Diseases
and other Infectious Diseases Affecting the Heart
provides a comprehensive and systematic review on
the literature surrounding Neglected Tropical
Diseases and infectious diseases and how they
affect the heart. Written by Emerging Leaders of
the Interamerican Society of Cardiology (SIAC),
the book includes the latest research findings,
covering the cardiac involvement of a range of
viral, bacterial and parasitic diseases, including
COVID19, HIV, Zika, Lyme Disease, and more.
Chapters cover epidemiology, the physiopathology
of cardiovascular involvement, symptoms,
diagnosis, and treatment options for each disease,
making the book suitable to researchers,
scientists, clinicians and physicians in the
field. Covers the cardiac involvement of a range
of viral, bacterial and parasitic diseases,
including COVID19, HIV, Influenza, Lyme Disease,
and more Explains the diagnosis and management of
cardiovascular ailments in neglected tropical
diseases Written in an easy to read manner with
figures, illustrations and tables to aid
understanding Contains chapter formatted with an
Introduction, Epidemiology, Physiopathology of
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Cardiovascular (CV) involvement, Symptoms,
Diagnosis, Treatment, Discussion and Conclusions
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